May 2018 Newsletter

Library Music

The Librarians are delighted with the amount of returned music following the Spring concert and want to thank everyone who took the time to hand in their copies. It's now all logged back into store, ready for the next time a piece is used.



Symphony Hall



Feedback from both audience and singers couldn't have been more encouraging. Sale of the daffodil emblems on behalf of Marie Curie raised £242.60 and Acorn Children's Hospice are delighted to have collected £1642.79 for their very worthwhile cause. Thanks to everyone who contributed!

Summer Concert

Rehearsals for *A French Connection* have started. We're looking forward to our concert at Erdington Methodist Church - 3.00 pm Saturday 14th July.

Tickets will be on sale at rehearsals next month.



Contact details for the Secretary: 07976 157225

Secretary@MidlandsHospitalsChoir.org.uk

Copyright © 2018 Midlands Hospitals Choir, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

Midlands Hospitals Choir 12 Drew Road Stourbridge, DY9 0UZ

Charity no: 1149642